

Submission to LegCo regarding the proposed Ivory Ban BULLOCK Zoe to: bc_06_16@legco.gov.hk

29/08/2017 07:27

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed ban on ivory trading in Hong Kong S.A.R. in the strongest possible terms. Moreover, traders with remaining stock (which they have had 27 years warning to clear) should not be compensated in any way.

The trade is barbaric and unsustainable, being fueled by vanity and greed. It is giving China and Hong Kong a terrible international image, as murderers of the fast dwindling and majestic African elephant (among many other species). It is time for Hong Kong to join the 21st Century and BAN THIS TRADE.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Zoe Bullock Teacher of Humanities & Environmental Systems and Societies South Island School